
District Plan Change 56 – 
decision on infi ll housing

The Council last week accepted the 
recommendation of a hearings committee to 
adopt District Plan Change 56 – Managing 
Infill Housing Development.

Notice of the Plan Change decision is given 
under Clause 10 (3) of the First Schedule to 
the Resource Management Act 1991. 

From today (29 November), the proposed 
Plan Change is amended in accordance with 
this decision.

The full text of this Plan Change is available 
for inspection during working hours at the 
City Service Centre, 101 Wakefield Street, and 
the Central Library, 65 Victoria Street.

For more information, call Jason Jones 
on 801 4268.


